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New Waste Location Description for Oilfield Spill 
Material During Transportation  

 
Jurisdiction Release/Revision 

Date 
Location of Change in this 

Document 
Comment 

AB October 11, 2018  Initial Release 

 
 
Audience: All AB Waste Plant Operators 
 
Purpose: To notify stakeholders of the new waste location ID 

description created for oilfield spill material location 
released during transportation. 

 
Background: Previous AER direction was to code off-site release 

locations in transportation as NONOFD waste which 
had potential to impact waste receivers non-oilfield 
volume limitations outlined in approvals and/or 
restricted operators from accepting their own waste 
into a waste component approval due to the waste 
code being used. 

 
Key Principles: Effective September 6th, waste plant operators are 

able to create a waste location ID for off-site spill 
material that was released during transport utilizing 
the new description “Oilfield Spill during 
Transportation Release Location” in the Waste 
Location description drop down. This is the one 
exception from Directive 047 where an oilfield waste 
code can be applied to an ABWL location. The ABWL 
location must be created for the spill/release location 
and the material released must have originated from 
an AER regulated upstream petroleum location. The 
waste material must still be properly characterized 
and classified and the appropriate oilfield waste code 
applied to the material.  
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More information: Please contact the AER production accounting 
helpline 

 Phone: # (403) 297-8952, ext. 3 
 E-mail  Pa.help@aer.ca 
 
  

or  
 

Petrinex Service Desk. 
 # 403-297-6111  
 # 1-800-992-1144 (Toll Free) 
 E-mail petrinexsupport@petrinex.ca 

mailto:Pa.help@aer.ca

